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Moira Fraser

From: Niyati Patel <

Sent: 04 December 2023 08:00

To: Moira Fraser

Subject: Application Number 22976

Categories: Red Category

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

Good Morning Moira,  
 
I hope you are well.  
 
Further to our conversation on the 1st of December, please find the relevant updates for the Sub-Committee 
meeting scheduled for the 13th of December.  
 
As discussed in our call, the applicants have been made aware that  Mr Jignesh Patel and Mrs Roshni Patel have 
raised an objection to the proposed premises licence as referenced above.  
 
Not only can this be considered a breach of any confidentiality that Mr and Mrs Patel are owed, but has already 
caused significant issues for them.  
 
On Friday the 1st of December, Mr and Mrs Patel became victims of verbal violence from their neighbour, and 
owner of the Coriander Club. It was evident that the cause of this frustration was that Mr and Mrs Patel had voiced 
their concerns for the premises licence being awarded.  
 
The police were called, however, I am not yet in receipt of a crime reference number but I am able to chase this up 
should it be needed. 
 
As you can imagine, this type of behaviour is extremely worrying for Mr and Mrs Patel and believe that should the 
Coriander Club receive their licence there is nothing stopping them bullying and threatening the Patel's and their 
business as a small, family owned business.  
 
The initial objection surrounds the fact that there is already an elevated crime rate in the general area and it is to 
our belief that another premises serving alcohol until such late hours will only make this worse.   
 
I hope that this will be considered within the meeting on the 13th, and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Should you require anything further from either myself or Mr and Mrs Patel, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Niya Patel 
On behalf of Jignesh and Roshni Patel 
 


